March 21, 2014
Dear ATP Students and Families, 
This year we will be trying something new to celebrate our graduates! 
We will be hosting an ATP Promotion ceremony at Murrieta Mesa High School in the performing arts center with our four district programs:
Mr. Anderson’s class from Murrieta Valley
Mrs. Robbins’ class from Vista Murrieta
Ms. Gallegos’ class from Murrieta Mesa
Mrs. Duffy’s class from Murrieta Mesa
The ceremony will take place on Tuesday, June 10th at 10:00 AM. Because this will be during the school day, all ATP students will be in attendance to support and congratulate their classmates and friends! Mr. Anderson and Mrs. Robbins have arranged for transportation for all of their students to attend this exciting event at Murrieta Mesa! 
All ATP families are invited to attend regardless if you have a graduate or not; there is no seating limit or ticket requirement! Please feel free to invite as many supporters as you would like to witness your graduate walk the stage and receive their certificate.
We are extremely excited about this new way to celebrate our students and give it some personal flare! 
There will be a pizza luncheon in the courtyard immediately following the ceremony. Students, families, and friends are welcome to stay. 
*There will be a $5 cost for those who would like to participate in the meal…. But graduates eat free!  
We will be collecting “pizza money” ahead of time to make sure we plan accordingly with enough food. 
More details will be coming as we get closer to the big day! Please contact your particular teacher with any questions at this time.
Sincerely, 
Your ATP Teachers
 
